
Project Update: November 2009 
 
This week we began the "Shark Route".  We visited the Playa Blanca School, in Paquera, 
Puntarenas. This coastal community, like many others in Costa Rica, depends on marine 
resources as the main source of livelihood for its inhabitants. I hope to carry out other two 
activities before the preliminary report.  
 

 

 
 


